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Memorandum 
 
TO:  Board of Education 
 

FROM: Randy A. Liepa  
 

DATE: July 26, 2012 
 

SUBJECT: Long-Term Facility Planning 
 
 
We will continue our long-term facility planning discussion during the Building and Site 
Committee meeting of August 6.  Information from Plante Moran CRESA will be provided, as 
it relates to the structural renovations and other ideas we have been analyzing. 
 
 
jw 


